To whom it may concern,
For years my wife and I had been talking about getting our wills done.  Recently we added my nephew to our home. It started me thinking about his future. I was reminded of all the information shared by Brooks about the importance of estate planning. I scheduled a time to meet with Brooks over Zoom to discuss how to move forward. Brooks explained each aspect of our Healthcare Directive, Financial Directive and Simple Will. He made the heavy subject matter easy to understand. Brooks’ conversational style put us at ease talking about what would happen in the event of our passing. My wife and I have the peace of mind now, to know our nephew will be taken care of and our wishes will be followed. I highly recommend Brooks Mackintosh for wills and trusts. 
